
P & C meeting 1 March 2021  Principals report 

The APCS School Improvement Plan 2021 – 2014 - Consultation with parents and carers about our 3 
Strategic Directions.  Diane to talk about the consultation process at the P & C meeting 

Actual numbers 2021 

Student enrolment numbers are continually changing. 

Kindergarten 85  Year 7 115 
Year 1 73  Year 8 90 
Year 2 77  Year 9 98 
Year 3 74  Year 10 78 
Year 4 59  Year 11 70 
Year 5 86  Year 12 57 
Year 6  75    

 
17% Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander    
53% Language background other than English  
 

Staffing 

Sheree Bourke Head Teacher of Science has taken up the position of Deputy Principal at Tempe High School 

Christy Godby continues in the above establishment position of Deputy Principal Instructional Leader 

Then primary leadership structure of co-teaching Assistant Principals on each stage continues to bring 
enhanced leadership and support in the primary school 

Welcome back Assistant Principal Amanda McLeod.  Ms Mcleod will on the Stage 1 team working 
Wednesdays and Thursdays) 

Much thanks to our great School Administration Support Team.  A massive start to the 2021 school year 
with never before seen demands on the ‘front of house’.  We have employed some casual staff as we await 
the appointment of new permanent SASS staff.  Please beware that our casual office staff are in tiring 
learning about all of the systems and also about our children and families. 

High School Meet the year 7 Teachers an outstanding success 

Survey feedback from parents and carers who attended the event tells us that; 

52% of those who provided feedback sheets strongly agreed that the Meet the Teacher Event met their 
expectations.  The remaining 48% agreed the Event met their expectations. 

Almost two-thirds (66%) of those who provided feedback sheets strongly agreed the Meet the Teacher 
Event set a culture of high expectations for student learning and achievement.  The remaining 34% agreed 
the Event set such a culture. 

59% of those who provided feedback sheets strongly agreed that the Meet the Teacher Event helped to 
develop a culture of collaboration and partnership between the school and home.  The remaining 41% 
agreed the Event helped to developed such a culture. 

Some additional comments 

Very informative, lots of good content.  Nice to get some familiarity. 

It was interesting and informative. 



Great intro to parents!  Thanks. 

Highly engaged and enthusiastic team.  Great to see this energy and we all want to return to school after 
hearing about high school so far.  Thank you. 

Great speakers from all teachers.  Very informative and personal.  Thank you teachers. 

February newsletter 

Please take time to read the newsletter – the monthly newsletter is a quality communication which informs 
the community about the exciting programs and opportunities at Alex Park.   

 


